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‘Working Together, Keeping You Safe.’  

 

Your Contact Person is ……………………………………………. At Number……………………………………. 
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Page 1: Latest Happenings, Known Threats, ICE 
Page 2: Emergency Planning, Ron Coleman, Park Update 
Page 3: Face-Stalked, Welcome James, Cranium Prizes 
Page 4: Top Tips, Distraction Burglaries, PACT 

……And much more! 

We are very grateful to the local businesses that advertise in this newsletter and hope that you will support them; however, we cannot endorse or recommend their services. 

Known Threats  
·  Garage break-ins are still occurring 

although arrests are being made.  
Ensure that outbuildings are locked and 
valuable items are registered with your 
insurance company and 
www.immobilise.com.  The police have 
backed this up by proactively setting up a 
trailer in August offering bike marking to 
cyclists 

·  House break-ins have occurred, where 
thieves entered homes through open 
windows stealing items inside and even 
a car parked outside.  Avoid leaving 
open windows unattended or accessible 
windows during the night. 

·  Distraction burglaries are still catching 
people out.  Ensure that callers are who 
they say they are, and if in doubt, keep 
them out! 

Melanie's Kitchen  
"good food, real ingredients" 

Downend Rd, Downend, Bristol, BS16 5UJ   
0117 957 2662 

 
With the start of Autumn we have lots of new foodie items 
and gift ideas arriving weekly.  Our own printed reusable 
cotton bags have arrived (see below for offer). The popular 
Culinary cat range has returned with tea towels, bags, mugs 
etc.  “Beat It” is a fabulous tasting beetroot juice with 
superfood qualities, just one of a growing range of juices in 
stock. 
Berkeley Castle Venison season is here again- call in for 
details of prices and availability. 
A series of evening demonstrations/tasting workshops kicks 
off with British Cheese on the 30th September - call in to 
book a place as numbers are limited. 
 
Bring this advert in to receive a free cotton 
bag when you spend £10 or more (one bag 
per customer) 
 

www.melanieskitchen.co.uk  

Ice Ice Baby  
Gordon Chisolm of Crimestoppers is 
pioneering ICE (In Case of Emergency) 
cards in Bristol schools and hopes to go 
national with them. 
They contain details for Crimestoppers so 
youngsters can call them anonymously if 
worried about talking to the police, and 
details about the child which can be used 
for identification by the emergency services. 
If interested, call 0800 555 111 for a card. 

 Along with the Summer 2009 edition of this newsletter came a 
free Neighbourhood Watch sticker.  These have been 
a tremendous success, and it’s really encouraging to 
see so many on windows and doors across the patch.  
Let’s hope they make that thief think twice! 

Many thanks to Lesley Ashley who has stepped 
forward and volunteered to become Coordinator 
for the Fouracre Sector. 
Chair of BHNW, Bill Crocker said “It’s really great 
that our ongoing success is assured by new 
volunteers coming forward to do their bit for the 
community.  Lesley’s valuable contribution helps us address the 
gender imbalance on the committee!” 
We wish you all the very best in your new role, Lesley! 

 

Latest Happenings  
·  BHNW are assisting the Safer Stronger Communities group, 

which runs with Council backing to tackle issues raised by 
the local community 

·  BHNW have been working with the Beat Team, ensuring the 
Somerfield car park remains secure with the new owners 

·  Mike Baker (Bromleaze Coordinator) has been working 
closely with South Glos council to tackle dangerous 
speeding / surface water on the Bromley Heath Rd / 
Quakers Rd junction. 

 

An autumnal welcome from all the BHNW committee.  Soon the 
trees will be turning golden and Bonfire Night will be upon us.  
The nights will start to draw in, presenting different 
opportunities for thieves, so it’s important to make sure that as 
a homeowner you are at least a step ahead of the seasons! 

Star Jumpers Gym Club for 5½ months upward  
For further details, please call 0117 957 0009 

  

Star jumpers gym club is one of the very few gymnastics clubs in Bristol to specialise in 
exercise for the under 5’s. Designed by British Gymnastics and run by qualified 
gymnastics coaches, children are guaranteed a good workout! Better still the classes 
are all held locally in Bromley Heath, (on Thursday afternoons) Emersons Green, 
Staple Hill and Pucklechurch. 
Children can start from as young as 5 months, while our after-school classes cater for 
reception age children upwards. We also run monthly Saturday classes for children and 
parents who cannot make regular weekly sessions. Our aim is to make exercise a fun 
and enjoyable activity for everyone. Why not give us a call and come along and find 
out? 

 

Physical Exercise                        Music                          
      Rhythm           Creative Play         

Concentration             Imagination        
Co-ordination           Balance             Friendship      

Flexibility     Confidence  

“Come 
along and 
join in the 

fun!” 
 



 

Please Telephone us for a Brochure: 
0117 9560161 

THE MANOR COTTAGE 
Residential Care Home for the Elderly 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Beckspool Road, Frenchay, 
Bristol, BS16 1NT 

 

 

MS2 
Bargains, Offers and Good Deals 
All in store now! 

AGM Follow -up – Emergency Planning  
Following the thought provoking presentation by 
South Gloucestershire’s Emergency Planner, your 
committee have been looking at the feedback from 
around the tables at the annual meeting in May.  
We’ve been thinking about how we can make our 
contribution to community resilience, in partnership 
with others and working with you. 
Watch this space for more information in future 
editions, but in the meantime don’t forget to plot your 
own family plan together. 
Key points are: 

·  Compile a list of mobile and land line telephone 
numbers you will need 

·  Have you got a battery powered, or even better a 
wind up radio and torch for if the power fails? 

·  Do you have some bottled water in case there is 
an interruption in supply? 

·  How is your food store looking if shopping is not 
possible for a day or so? 

·  Which is the warmest room in the house and do 
you have an alternative heating method if supplies 
are interrupted? 

·  If your family includes school age children, do you 
know what plans schools have for emergencies 
during term time? 

·  Should the area require evacuation, do you have a 
family rendezvous point you can meet at? 

·  Did you know BBC Radio Bristol will broadcast 
emergency information and advice during a crisis?  
Do you know their broadcast frequencies? 

·  In an emergency evacuation could you ‘grab a 
bag’ quickly and take essentials with you? 
Including: medical, toiletries, key information e.g. 
insurance details, etc. 

Friends of Bromley  Heath Playing Fields  
A successful summer so far! – the ball court has been 
used heavily and there’s been little anti-social 
behaviour.  The council have finally extended the car 
park, with the tennis courts being resurfaced in Sept. 
We’ve raised around £2,000 towards the new 
footpath, now needed as a recent accident on the 
steps forced the council to replace some of the risers. 
For more information, contact 
BromleyHeathPark@aol.com or 9570251. 

 

And, did you know, you can advertise or post 
community or other 
messages on our rolling 
screen display alongside 
the till to catch customers’ 
eyes while they pay for 
their goods? 
 
Raj and Cam look forward 
to welcoming you soon. 

 The Winner Takes It All  
Congratulations to Contact Point Robin Jung-Burton 
of Fouracre Road!  His name came out of the hat first, 
following an information gathering exercise we 
undertook with all your contact people.   
 
His time clock will come in handy for those longer 
nights, holidays, etc! 
 

MS2 Stores – 75 Quakers Road, 9575904 

How did you get involved? 
At a public meeting in June 1986, the residents were 
up in arms over the high level of crime in Bromley 
Heath.  After suggestions from the Police and Local 
Councillors, I offered to lead a small panel and draw 
up the basic formation of a Neighbourhood Watch. 
 
What have you been working on recently? 
Giving financial advice and reports to the committee, 
and supporting the newsletter. 
 
What are your current priorities? 
Ensuring the necessary finances to maintain all the 
activities that running our watch requires. 
 
Anything you’d like to say to the readers? 
I feel that the majority of our residents do not realise 
what is required to keep this watch active.  It takes 
time, finance, hands on labour (erecting street signs), 
visiting local shops to support the newsletter etc. etc. 
They should realise that their Home Insurance on 
Property and Contents is some 5-10% lower because 
they are in a Home Office Approved Neighbourhood 
Watch.  This equates to some £20 per annum and 
should make them more supportive of our activities. 
I am 100% certain that if there was no NHW in 
Bromley Heath, the crime rate would escalate. A view 
I am certain the Police will endorse. 

Who’s Who : Ron Coleman 
Treasurer and Vice Chairman. 
 
How long have you been in this role? 
In 1986, I was instrumental in forming the 
watch, and was appointed Chairman for 7 
years.  



 Crime in the Bromle y Heath Area  (May-July ) 
CRIMINAL 
DAMAGE 

Sandringham Park x3, Quakers 
Road, Badminton Road x2, 

Wedgewood Road 
THEFT FROM 

A MOTOR 
VEHICLE 

Fouracre Road x2, Bury Hill View 
x2, Oakdale Court, Badminton 

Road, Heathfields 
OTHER 

BURGLARY 
Queensholm Drive, Bromley Heath 
Road x2, Queensholm Crescent, 

Fouracre Crescent 
DWELLING 
BURGLARY 

Bromley Heath Road, Oakdale 
Road, Church Lane 

 

Prizes So Good, It’s Criminal!  
CraniumCaviar.com (launched by Avon and 
Somerset Police earlier this year) aims to educate 11-
18 year olds on relevant issues in a fun and 
informative way. The website tackles a variety of 
topics from drugs and alcohol to bullying and driving.  
 
Sam Hislop, 16, from Bishopston recently won £50 of 
Amazon vouchers in a recent competition.  With 
things up for grabs each month, it’s well worth a visit 
from clever young minds… 

Face-Stalked  
Online social-networking websites can be fantastic 
ways to keep in touch, but the details sometimes 
given out can also make them very dangerous.  This 
fictitious story hopes to highlight how easy it is for 
anyone to be caught out. 
 
“Shannon loved Facebook and had many online 
friends.  Having been warned of the dangers online, 
she knew well not to give out any details that could be 
used to find her.  She was also careful when a new 
friend – David - contacted her, however his picture 
looked fine, he was 11 (same age as her) and she 
always liked meeting new people.  She added him as 
a friend, and this allowed them to talk frequently and 
to see any pictures either of them had uploaded.   
 
Two days later, Shannon felt as if someone was 
following her as she walked home from school.  She 
kept looking back, but there was no-one there.  She 
didn’t tell her parents when she got home as they 
might think she had been watching too much TV. 
 
That evening, there was a knock at the door.  A 
policeman introduced himself and explained that he 
was in fact her online friend David. 
“That’s impossible!” Shannon said, “David is 11 and 
lives in London”.  Then she realised that she had 
been misled. 
“But I am so careful online” she said “and haven’t put 
any details about myself” 
“No” said the policeman, “You were very good, but 
there are always clues, and I could piece them all 
together to track you down”.  He handed her a photo 
and she quickly recognised it as one that she had 
recently uploaded, taken of her outside her school. 
“That’s how I found you” he said, and pointed to the 
school’s logo, clearly visible behind where Shannon 
was standing.  “I knew your first name, your age, 
roughly where you lived, and from this photo I knew 
what your school uniform looked like and even what 
school you went to.  Tracking you down was easy.  
Next time it may not be me and you may not be so 
lucky…” 

 

DOWNEND BLINDS  
A family run company serving our community 
  
VERTICAL    VENETIAN    ROLLER ROMAN  

WOOD    PLEATED     PERFECT FIT 
  

3 Vertical Blinds for only £199 
·  Up to 3 metres wide and 3 metres drop 
·  On selected fabrics for a limited period 

  
* 15% OFF OUR SUNWOOD WOODEN VENETIANS 
* 10% OFF ALL OUR ROLLERS, ROMANS, VENETIANS AND 
PLEATED 
* FREE FITTING AND MEASURING - No obligation quotes 
* MADE TO MEASURE CURTAINS 
  
Call David or Jayne - Tel 0117 949 5374 or 01454 856 606 
20 Lulworth Crescent, Downend, Bristol, BS16 6SB 
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Welcome to our new PC James 
Willoughby-Smith 
In the Spring edition, we said 
goodbye to Will Gibbs and 
announced that Jason Lee would 
be filling his position. 
Due to a police reorganisation, Jason was 
reassigned, however we are very pleased to 
welcome James who we are confident will have an 
excellent impact on our area. 
James commented “I’ve previously worked in a 
number of positions, including in the Staple Hill 
district as a response officer for 3 years, the Vehicle 
and Robbery Squads for just over a year, and with 
the D district proactive team for a year and a half.  I 
look forward to being proactive in targeting all 
elements of crime which affect the community and 
deal with any problems arising personally or at SSCG 
level.” 
We wish you all the very best James. 



 

Pull ing  the Plug on Distraction Burglars  
We’re still being hit by a spate of distraction 
burglaries (where an uninvited caller pretends to be 
an official and tries to talk their way into homes).  
Many of these callers are pretending to be from a 
Water Company.  Common tactics are to ask 
residents to watch a running tap to keep an eye on 
the water pressure, whilst the caller raids the house. 
To verify the identity of a caller claiming to be from 
the Water Company, residents should call 0800 
1691144, and passwords can be agreed with most 
utility providers.   
In addition, residents can visit Consumer Direct South 
West at www.consumerdirect.gov.uk or call 01209 
720333 for a free No Doorstep Traders sticker to 
deter those cold callers. 
 

 

BROMLEY HEATH NEIGHBOURHOOD WATCH 
NEWSLETTER AUTUMN 09 EDITION  
‘Working Together, Keeping You Safe.’  
Telephone: 0117 9563325 
Email:  BHNWATCH@AOL.COM  
Website: http://www.freewebs.com/bhnw/index.htm 
This newsletter is also available in other formats. 

 

Top Tips for the Autumn  
·  Clocks go back – 25th October.  Be prepared for 

the nights drawing in a lot sooner. 
·  Don’t forget to adjust those automatic timers 
·  Remember cycle lights and check batteries 
·  Vehicle crime increases when the nights draw 

in.  Avoid leaving Sat Navs, Laptops, Mobiles, 
Cheque Books, Credit/Debit cards, Cash, 
Vehicle Registration Documents, private mail, 
or any other belongings in the vehicle. 

·  Halloween – 31st October, and Bonfire Night 
·  Ensure that all activities are safe 
·  Remember if ‘trick or treating’ that some 

residents may find it intimidating and may not 
want to be involved (resist the urge to use eggs 
and flour on them!). 

 

 

 

Caption Competition  – NEW! 
Got a good sense of humour? 
Think you’re witty?   
Come up with a good caption for 
this picture (keep it clean!) of our 
very own chair Bill Crocker at the 
2009 AGM and hand it to your 
contact point, and it’ll be printed next time and you 
could be the proud owner of a BHNW related prize! 

PACT – Partners and Communities Together  
The most recent PACT meeting took place on the 10th 
September.  The agreed priorities were: 

·  Set up a youth meeting to obtain their views for the 
Safer Stronger Community Group meetings 

·  Anti-social behaviour at Badminton Road Youth 
Club 

·  Investigate the installation of lighting at Emerson 
Green Skate Park 

The next meeting will be at 7pm on the 16th 
December 2009 at the Emersons Green Library. 
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Quakers Road Store & Post Office 
now under new management! 

Siayma and Ahmed look forward to 
welcoming you soon. 
 
In store you'll find: 
* Post Office * Lottery 
* Groceries * Newspapers 
* Tobacco * and much more... 

To get involved with the community they are sponsoring a 
selection of books at BH Junior School dealing with cyber 
bullying. Our post office facility is also a potentially 
endangered species, so use it or maybe lose it! 
  
Opening hours are Mon - Sat 7 AM to 6 PM, Sunday 7am 
to 2pm.  Telephone 0117 956 0864 
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Useful Numbers  
Neighbourhood beat manager’s 
office 

0117 9454137  

Police Main Switchboard 0845 456 7000 
In Emergencies Only 999 
Emergency text for deaf, 
deafened, hard of hearing and 
speech impaired people 

80999 

Crimestoppers 0800 555 111 
Street Care: (If you need 
assistance with stray Dogs, Litter, 
Lighting, Pavements, Graffiti, etc.) 

01454 868 000 

BHNW 0117 9563325 
Beat Mobiles  
PC. James Rochford 07919 628312 
PC. James Willoughby-Smith 07778 470354 
PCSO  Justin Gay 07795 503242 
PCSO Katrina Sheldrake 07795 503243 
PCSO Ross Rugman 07825 388935 
Please tag calls as NEIGHBOURHOOD WATCH 
 


